HOLDERNESS
PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF DECISION

The Planning Board held a public hearing on August 21, 2018 to consider the following application:

Case #18-07-04: Application submitted by John March as Agent for Curry Place Cottages LLC for Site
Plan review of property located at 850 US Route 3, identified as tax map 102-004-000, located in the
Commercial District, in accordance with the Town of Holderness Site Plan Regulations.

The following action was taken by the Planning Board at the meeting:
Motion: “To accept the proposed site plan review for Phase Two of the Curry Place Cottages project.”
Motion: C. Lehner

Second: W. Laverack

Discussion: It was noted that there will be no impact on the capacity of the septic or on parking. Two
additional documents detailing both capacities was distributed to the board.

Motion Passes 6-yes 1 absent 0-no

obert Snelling,
Planning Board
May 18, 2018

Note: Any person affected has a right to appeal this decision. If you wish to appeal, you must act within

thirty days of the date on this notice, tomorrow being day one. See New Hampshire Revised Statutes
Annotated, Chapter 677.



